
              

Welcome back 

Hello!  

 

We hope that everyone had a safe and restful half term. It has 

been so lovely seeing everyone's smiling faces again. Spring is 

around the corner and we are really looking forward to all of 

the learning we are doing this half term!  

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2024 

This year we are asking pupils and staff to dress as 

someone or something who inspired you from a book. We 

are also going to be doing some fun activities in school 

that day including the masked reader and year groups 

pairing up to read a book with one another. 

We wish you all a wonderful world book day! 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 5th March – Classroom Showcase 

3pm-3.30pm 

Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 

Friday 8th March – Mother, Auntie, 

Grandmothers Breakfast 8.15am 

Thursday 14th March – Litter pick for lent Y3/4 

Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 

Thursday 21st March – Easter Service for 

parents with coffee 1.45pm 

Friday 22nd March – Yr 6 deliver community 

cards 

Monday 29th April - Rise Voices for Year 4 

 

 

School Attendance 

The table shows attendance for week ending 

1st March 2024 

Class Attendance % 

Reception 96.07% 

Year 1 97.59% 

Year 2 92.69% 

Year 3 99.16% 

Year 4 92.% 

Year 5 96.15% 

Year 6 88.39% 

Total 94.42% 

 

Congratulations go to Year Year 3  for the 

highest attendance of 99.16% 

 

Church/Community  

This Sunday, Belgrave St Peter’s Church are 

meeting for Mossy Church at 3:30 for an hour. 

We will be looking at the parable of the 

sower, planting our own seeds and thinking 

about the different soils. It will be outdoors 

with a fire, so wrap up warmly! 

 

1st March 2024 



       

      Free School Meals 

 

Parents claiming some benefits can claim free school meals for any of their 

children who are registered at Belgrave C of E Primary School. School meals are 

a good way to ensure that your child eats well at lunchtime and you can save 

yourself time and money. 

Even if you don't want your children to have the meals, claiming them helps the 

school. The more eligible parents who claim meals, the more funding Belgrave 

School receives.  This money allows us to provide additional support for pupils, 

resources and activities and also helps to subsidise trips and activities. 

 

Your child may be eligible for Pupil Premium if you receive any of the following: 

• Income Support 

• income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

• income-related Employment and Support Allowance 

• support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• the guaranteed element of Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit 

and have an annual gross income of no more than £16,190) 

• Working Tax Credit run-on – paid for 4 weeks after you stop qualifying for 

Working Tax Credit 

• Universal Credit 

 If you would like more information or support with your application, please call 

into the school office or give us a call. Alternatively use the link below.  

Leicester City Council - Free School Meals Application 

 

 

https://freeschoolmeals.leicester.gov.uk/

